
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received correspondence from Yani Johanson, seeking agreement to the appointment of a 

representative from the Board on the proposed Phillipstown Heritage Trust. 
 
 The Board decided to seek a report from staff in respect of this request. 
 
 (Note:  Yani Johanson declared an interest in this item and retired from the discussion in respect to it.) 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



